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SHELL	CONTRACTORS	TO	PERFORM	TESTING	TO	ENHANCE	ENVIRONMENTAL	
CLEANUP	SYSTEM		
	
	
You	may	recall	that	Shell	recently	demolished	and	removed	three	houses	at	the	
intersection	of	Chaffer	and	Fourth	Streets	to	allow	the	potential	expansion	of	its	
remediation	efforts	in	the	area	near	the	western	fenceline	of	the	WRB	Refining	LP	
Wood	River	refinery.		
	
Shell	has	already	planted	grass	on	one	of	the	properties	and	the	other	two	
properties	will	also	have	grass	planted	in	the	near	future,	weather	permitting.		An	
existing	garage	remains	for	possible	use	for	the	remedial	work.			
	
Shell	continues	to	work	closely	with	the	Illinois	EPA	on	the	next	steps	to	move	the	
remediation	forward.			
	
As	part	of	this	effort,	a	Shell	contractor	will	conduct	additional	drilling	and	testing	
on	the	three	properties.			The	work	is	expected	to	occur	in	early	May	and	take	about	
a	week	to	complete.			During	this	time,	you	may	see	several	workers	and	testing	
equipment	on	the	properties.		
	
For	more	information	on	this	or	other	Shell	activities,	please	contact	Robert	Miner,	a	
community	relations	contractor	for	Shell,	at	1‐888‐974‐8379,	or	for	Illinois	EPA,	
Mara	McGinnis,	Springfield,	at	217‐524‐3288	or	Gina	Search,	Collinsville	Field	Office,	
618‐346‐5120.		
	
	
	
	
	
	


